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May 13, 2020 
 
 
Margot Trembath,  
Environmental Assessment Coordinator 
Alberta Environment and Parks 
2nd Floor, Petroleum Plaza ST 
9915 - 108 Street 
Edmonton, AB  T5K 2G8 

Bill Kennedy,                                           File# 0230  
General Counsel 
Natural Resources Conservation Board 
4th Floor, Sterling Place 
9940 – 106 Street 
Edmonton, AB  T5K 2N2 

  
 
VIA EMAIL: margot.trembath@gov.ab.ca and bill.kennedy@nrcb.ca 
 
I write to you on behalf of Rocky View County. Rocky View County hereby withdraws all of its 
objections in relation to the Spring Bank Off-Stream Reservoir project proceeding through the 
regulatory process. Should you have any questions, please contact me at (403) 880-7062 or 
email me at GBoehlke@rockyview.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Rocky View County 
 
 
 

Greg Boehlke 
Reeve  
 
Cc. Matthew Hebert, Alberta Transportation  
 Crystal Damer, Alberta Transportation  
 Heather Dent, Alberta Environment and Parks  
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